
We are at the IDA this Week

The Infectious Diseases in Africa Symposium
is  taking  place  from  the  12-16th  November
2018. Immunopaedia is assiting with providing
immunology content and training. We are also
taking interesting interviews of the faculty.

We shall provide summaries of the talks and interviews of the
faculty during the course of next week.
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